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WORLD BOOK DAY

To celebrate the love of
reading children can come

to
school dressed as their

favourite character or in
their

own clothes
Parents and Carers please
recycle the costumes the
children have, don’t buy

anything new!

On Monday we will  begin
selling tickets for our Easter

raffle. 
Tickets can be purchased from
class teachers at a cost of 20p.

Good Luck!

REMINDERS
THIS WEEK

Year 2 PE Workshops -
Thursday 7th March 

 
Wider Curriculum Workshops 
Wednesday 6th March 1SC
Thursday 7th March 1NH

Friday 8th March 1JN
One parent only and no

siblings please!


